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Roxanne Maher

From: Anne Roberts-Pierson <ar-pierson@att.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 8:42 PM
To: Elizabeth Burdick
Cc: Town Council Group; Alex Samalot; Anna Wynn; Fred Allyn, III
Subject: Re: Retention of experts for 3rd GFI quarry application ?

Liz, 
Thank you for sharing this courtesy copy of your staff report that will be posted on the Town website 
tomorrow as an exhibit to the 3rd iteration of P/Z quarry application. I am sure all the folks who 
reached out to you requesting the retention of experts will be glad to see it there.  
 
While we await the retention of said experts for the Town, and I look forward to perhaps seeing your 
next staff report about which experts have been retained for the Town, I do have a question. 
 
Will these experts retained for the Town be simply submitting their reports to you electronically for 
posting or will they also be presenting their findings for the Town in person at the various sessions of 
the public hearing that will start on September 12, 2024 ? 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Anne Roberts-Pierson 
 
 
On Tuesday, August 20, 2024 at 05:49:22 PM EDT, Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> wrote:  
 
 

8/20/24  Good afternoon, Anne, I advised you that I would complete my staff report regarding experts by Monday or 
Tuesday and I have done so.  My day ends well after my staff leaves and so it will be posted on the website tomorrow.  As 
a courtesy I have attached a copy to this email.  It should be a noted that this is a complex application that requires 
qualified firms/professionals with expertise in multiple disciplines making retention of experts a time consuming & 
challenging endeavor.  Thank you for your understanding and patience.    

  

Regards,  

Liz Burdick 

Director of Land Use & Planning  

Town of Ledyard 

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 

Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 

TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  
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From: Anne Roberts-Pierson <ar-pierson@att.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 5:28 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Cc: Town Council Group <TownCouncil@ledyardct.org>; Alex Samalot <zoning.official@ledyardct.org>; Anna 
Wynn <land.use.asst@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Retention of experts for 3rd GFI quarry application ? 

  

Dear Liz, 

Have I missed your staff report updating any progress regarding retention of experts for the Town of Ledyard, paid for by 
the applicant, GFI, for review of the 3rd quarry application in front of the Planning and Zoning Commission ? 

  

Last week, you said that nothwithstanding any unforeseen delays, you were hoping to post a staff report updating any 
progress in this regard. You indicated Aug 19 or Aug 20 might be when this report could be seen.  

  

I have checked the quarry application "file" as it were, last found on the P/Z agenda for August 8,2024. 

Should I be looking elsewhere ? 

  

To note: my original written request on this matter is dated July 16, 2024. We are now August 20, 2024. 

The public hearing on this application begins on September 12, 2024.  

  

Thank you for any information you may have to share on this request. 

   

Yours sincerely, 

  

Anne Roberts-Pierson 

4 Anderson Drive 

Gales Ferry, CT 06335 

869-464-8101 


